
Our Teddy Bear Clinic is back again this year! Preschoolers 
may bring in $1 and one of their stuffed animals on Febru-
ary 10th & 11th.  They will then be able to take their teddy 
bears to a well check visit during class time.   

Hello Families! 

 February is often thought of as the month of love. Valentine’s Day is a reminder that we should take the time to tell people how much 

they mean to us. When it comes to our preschoolers, it is no different. When the children come to school each day, they not only know that they 

are loved and valued, but their teachers also desire for them to develop a true love of learning. A love of learning is something that will guide our 

children every day for the rest of their lives. Thanks for sharing your children with us! 

 It is important for children to explore and know about their neighborhood or community. By learning about the community, children gain 

a sense of belonging and an understanding of the world around them.  All month long our preschoolers will be learning about the community 

they live in and those who help to keep it safe and running.  Each week we are focusing on a different groups of important people in and around 

our wonderful town of Parker.  If you have a profession or hobby that helps our community, please stop by the office with your child for a quick 

photo.  

 Your 2019 tax statements were sent out via email in January.   Please stop by the office and let us know if you require a hard copy or if 

you have any questions.  The tax number (EIN) is located in the top right hand corner of your statement.  

February 

February 
10th—11th Teddy Bear Clinic  

12th & 13th Valentine’s Day Parties 

14th  -No School, In Service 

17th –No School, Presidents Day 

 

Community Helpers Spotlight 

Take a look at who we will be focusing on each week  

Feb. 3-7 Military and First Responders 

Feb. 10-14 –Health Care Workers 

Feb. 18-21—Teachers and Administrators 

Feb. 24-28—ALL Community Helpers 

If you have one of these professions, please stop by the office so that we 
could take a picture of you and your child.  

 

Military, First Responders, Teachers, Postmen,  

Librarians, Garbage Collectors, Chefs,  

and any other  

community helpers in our community..   

In addition we are also wondering if you would be willing to 
present to our school and teach us about what you do for our 

community!   

Easy Dinner Alert!! 

Order your Papa Murphy’s Pizza through JMP and we will de-
liver to you at the preschool on either February 12th or 13th, 
depending on your class day.  Order forms will be available at 
the preschool.  Please make checks out to Joyful Mission Pre-
school and turn them into your teachers OR let us know to bill 
your account.  All orders must be placed by February 7th.   

You can help support the Ronald McDonald House of Denver by 
collecting the little tabs you pull to open sodas. The funds gen-
erated from recycling these aluminum gems help offset the 
House's expenses.  

A huge thank you to 8 year old Victoria Bjork who is a member 
of  JLC for organizing this with our preschool.  Thanks to all of 
you, she will be able to help us make a difference!  


